
Sent February 13th, 2023 05:01 AM AKDT

Dear ERE Families,

Today, Monday, February 13th is a Remote Learning Day, which means your children
will be working from home. Please look for an email from your child’s teacher explaining
the plan for the day. The subject line of the e-mail will be, “Remote Learning Plan'' and
will be sent no later than 8:45am.

The e-mail will include a Zoom link and the time the Zoom will be held as well as a
Zoom link and time for a session with our specialist teachers. The Zoom sessions are
optional, but we would love to connect with our students!

As a reminder, we sent a Remote Learning Packet home with your child’s second
quarter report card. Here is the link to the packets if needed.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1SZwvb-YNUKWQhi3tKV_SDOY1ntcH7eod

Stay safe and we hope to see you on Zoom!
Dawn Campbell
Eagle River Elementary Principal


